
Barboursville Middle After-School Tutoring Permission Slip 
 

Mrs. Van Horn will be tutoring students at BMS in Room B112 on Monday 
– Thursday from 3:30-4:30 P.M.  Students are expected to come 
prepared to work, which means they should come with assignments, 
textbooks, and any other needed materials. 

 

If you wish for your child to attend after-school tutoring, complete this form and have your 


